
 

 

July 15, 2019 

Ralph and Shirley Hanson 
Ashley and Jerry Rhea 
1480 Rosemont Road 
West Linn, OR 97068 
 
SUBJECT:  ANX-19-01 application for the annexation of Taxlots 1300 and 1400 of Clackamas 
County Assessor Map 2S-1E-25CA (1480 Rosemont Road) 

Greetings: 

You submitted this application on February 4, 2019.  You submitted additional information on 
March 14, 2019, May 8, 2019, and June 11, 2019. The City finds that this application is now 
complete.   

We are determining, with our City Council, the best date to schedule your application for a 
public hearing.  You will receive notice of the hearing date.   

Please contact me at 503-742-6064, or by email at dwyss@westlinnoregon.gov if you have any 
questions or comments. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Darren Wyss 

Associate Planner 

 


